
VILLE DE I CITY OF

WESTMOUNT

DEMOLITION APPLICATION

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Westmount has received an application for a
demolition permit and for a preliminary program for the building located at 62 Belvedere Road.

All relevant documents concerning this demolition application, including plans, may be consulted at
the Office of the Director of Urban Planning located at 4333 Sherbrooke Street West, in Westmount,
during regular business hours.

A person wishing to oppose the demolition must do so bv writing to the City Clerk, giving the reasons
for objecting, within 10 days of publication of the public notice or, failing such notice, within 10 days
following the posting of the notice on the immovable concerned.

Likewise, any person wishing to file comments on the proposed demolition must also do so,
in writing, to the City Clerk, within that period often (10) days.

A public sitting of the Demolition Committee will take place on Monday, September 16, 2019 at
5:35 p.m. in the Council Chamber of City Hall, located at 4333 Sherbrooke Street West in
Westmount.

GIVEN at Westmount, Quebec, this August 6, 2019.

Andrew Brownstein

Assistant City Clerk


